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Technical Assistance Data for 

Child Care Stabilization Grants 

  

The American Rescue Plan Act was signed into law in March 2021. It provided Minnesota with 

additional funds to help stabilize the child care industry as the state recovers from the COVID-

19 pandemic. The Minnesota legislature created Minnesota’s Child Care Stabilization Grant 

Program, which began in June 2021 and will last until June 2023. Child Care Aware of Minnesota 

has been the sole technical assistance provider for applicants and recipients of the Child Care 

Stabilization Base Grants. Since November 2021 (the earliest month data is available), our team has 

provided almost 25,000 minutes (417 hours) of technical assistance through more than 5,000 

phone calls. We have also provided technical assistance through email, receiving 5,193 email 

requests for help. 
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https://www.revisor.mn.gov/laws/2021/1/Session+Law/Chapter/7/
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